



Head of House: Mr D Bottom

Email: daniel.bottom@ellesmere.com

Captains of House: Lizzie Martin and Jack Pochin

25th February 2019

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Meynell House Dinner

I would cordially like to invite you and your family to the annual Meynell House Dinner, which will be taking place on Thursday 28th March 2019. This event will start with pre-dinner drinks served in Ante-Chapel from 7:00pm onwards and will be followed by a formal meal at 7:30pm. The dress code is black tie or suits for gentlemen and formal dresses for ladies.

All pupils are expected to attend this important function which marks the annual celebration of the House's many achievements. After another successful year there is much to applaud. It is also an excellent opportunity for parents to meet each other and get to know members of staff in a more relaxed atmosphere.

If you would like to attend please complete and return the slip below as soon as possible or email to daniel.bottom@ellesmere.com. As demand for places is certain to be high I would be grateful for early returns, certainly by Friday 22nd March. There will be no charge for pupils, but the price per adult will be £10 and will be added to your child's College account. **Please do specify if there are any special dietary requirements.**

I do hope you will be able to join us for this special occasion.

Yours faithfully,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com





×	
MEYNELL DINNER	
Name(s) of pupil(s)	
Name(s) of guest(s)	
Dietary/allergy requirements?	•••••
My son/daughter is able/unable to attend the dinner.	
There will be a total of people in our party (please include pupils).	
Please return to: Mr Daniel Bottom, Meynell House, Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, SY12 9AB or email: daniel.bottom@ellesmere.com	

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com